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ARIZONA SILENT SERVICE MEMORIAL 
P.O. Box 86155 Phoenix, AZ 85080 
  
May 21, 2017 
  
Greetings Shipmates, 
  
Our purpose is “To perpetuate the memory of our shipmates who gave their lives in the pursuit of their duties while 
serving their country…”.  
  
I would like to encourage you to support the Arizona Silent Service Memorial (ASSM) project.  Visit our website 
at www.perch-base.org and click on the link for the Lost Boat Sponsorships and see our growing family of Lost Boat 
Sponsors.  You and your families can and should be part of this legacy and your family name will be remembered at 
the memorial site for perpetuity. 
  
We will have 65 engraved Lost Boat Blocks on the memorial wall behind our monument. Every one of them deserves 
a sponsor and the Perch Base members ought to make the effort to make sure this happens.  Make it a family priority 
to raise the funds to sponsor a Lost Boat.  Reach out to your extended family and tell our story; they will respond if 
you simply ask them to help us build our memorial. We are at a little over 50% of our fundraising goal and you can 
make this upcoming Memorial Day truly memorable.  Please take this opportunity to remember our shipmates on 
eternal patrol, you can make a difference. I know this can be accomplished.  Do you have what it takes to meet the 
challenge?  Thank you. 
  
Tim Moore , Chairman 
Arizona Silent Service Memorial (ASSM) 
Phone: 602-574-3286 
Email: seawolfssn@outlook.com 
     
www.arizonasilentservicememorial.org 
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